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13th March 2015 
 
Dear Consultee 
 
Consultation on an Infant Mental Health Framework and Action Plan for 
Northern Ireland 2015-2018 
 
I would like to invite you to participate in the public consultation to inform an Infant 
Mental Health Framework for Northern Ireland.  A draft Framework has been 
prepared following extensive engagement with key stakeholders.  However, the PHA 
is keen to ensure that the final Framework has been fully informed by the public and 
all relevant Stakeholders and is therefore conducting this final consultation. 
 
A consultation paper, Equality Screening template and response questionnaire are 
available for download from 16th March 2015 on the Public Health Agency website at 
www.publichealth.hscni.net/consultations.  
 
If you require a printed copy of the consultation document or an alternative format, 
please email Lesley.Blackstock@hscni.net.  
 
All responses must be received by 5pm on Friday 29th May 2015. Following the end 
of the consultation period, the PHA will consider all responses which will inform 
development of the final Infant Mental Health Framework and Action Plan.  
 
I look forward to receiving your responses on this important consultation. 
 

 
 
Dr E P Rooney 
Chief Executive 
 
eddie.rooney@hscni.net 
 
Improving your health and wellbeing 
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